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August 19, 1991

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Workforce Development Corporation is proud of our efforts to provide employment and
training opportimities to the economically disadvantaged adults and youth, dislocated workers
and workers 55 years of age and older iii Corpus Christi and Nueces County. We are
particularly proud of our leading role iii providing child care management services, quality
workforce planning and the impetus for creating a human investment system. On Monday,
August 26, 1991, we will reflect on our successes during the past program year and offer a look
at the year ahead.

As a supporter of our programs, it is mv hope that you will join us for our Annual Meeting at
the Marriott Hotel to hear the comments of U.S. Congressman Solomon P. Ortiz and a review
of our 1990-91 accomplishments. The evening will begin with a cash bar reception at 6:30 p.In.
Dinner, keynote address and a very special program celebrating JTPA and Workforce
Development Corporation Alumni Week will begin at 7:00 p.m. I know you will find the
evening insightful, enjoyable and motivating.

If you are able to join us for this important event, please call Shelley Franco at 855-7640 no
later than Thursday, August 22, 1991. We look forward to welcoming you and sharing with you
information about our successful year.

Sincerely,

*644 £ 4,~k-,
Robert L. Trask, President
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